
 

 

 

 

 

 

Art Exhibition 

Our Frimley Community 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Thursday 8th February 2pm-4.30pm, we are hosting an art exhibition in the school hall. Before 

Christmas, all the children produced a piece of art around the theme of ‘Our Frimley Community’. 

These pieces of art will be framed and displayed in the hall for all to appreciate.  

You are invited to come and view your child’s artwork, and you will have the opportunity to 

purchase their framed art for £10. We are kindly asking parents to bring cash to purchase the 

artwork. A percentage of the money will raise funds for the school.  

The PTA will be serving refreshments and selling second hand uniform at the art exhibition so please 

do take the opportunity to socialise with other parents, and enjoy the art created by our school 

community.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Djeneralovic  

Community Link Leader  

 

Mrs Chappelow  

Art Leader 


